

Dear friends and patrons,

As of Wednesday, June 28th, 2017 ColorWorks Paint and Decorating stores is transitioning ownership to the employee-owned, Concord Lumber Corporation.

After 27 years in business we have decided to retire from our paint company. ColorWorks began with one location out of Acton, MA with the goal of servicing the paint and wall finishing needs of our local community and painting contractors. We have had the good fortune of seeing this goal realized, largely in thanks to our dedicated staff and loyal customer base.

It is important to us that the legacy of ColorWorks continues and our employees are taken care of and feel this has been accomplished in partnering with Concord Lumber Corporation. They are a local, employee-owned residential building materials company that has been in business since 1946. As we met and worked alongside their leadership team we felt secure in the decision to transfer ownership, as our values and business goals align well with those of Concord Lumber Corporation.

All 35 of our full time employees have elected to stay on through the transition and will become a part of the employee-owned company. They look forward to continue working with our customers, providing you with the level of service you have come to expect. The ColorWorks name, product lines and services will not be changing. Terry will be joining the Concord Lumber Corporation team to help oversee the ColorWorks division for a transitional period, ensuring this process runs smoothly.

We thank you for your patronage these past 27 years and hope you too will be as excited about this transition as we are.

Sincerely,

Terry Bane and Jock Robey